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What has been happening this week?  

 

In English…This week we have been learning how to expand our sentences to include   

adjectives and commas. This has resulted in some excellent writing and I am so proud of 

everyone.  

In Maths…Year 1 have learned about mass, comparing heavier and lighter items and 

weighing items using cubes. Year 2 have been reading scales and completing calculations 

to find the difference between two weights.  

In Science..We went on  materials hunt around the school and discussed the different 

properties of materials and their uses.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Lucian and Hunter for their fantastic use of adjectives and improving 

their writing.   

Headteachers Award: Olivia for being a kind partner helper and Danny for showing 100% 

effort in his learning.   

Shining Stars:  Zac, William, Georgie, Isla, May, George, Danny, Betsy, Millie and Marcella  

 

Reminders & Messages  

P.E will be outside weather permitting so please consider suitable clothing (either hot or 

cold with the crazy weather!) on the day.  

Mrs Horton is running an athletics club on Mondays after school that Year 2 students 

maybe interested in.  


